From: PERS-Employer Info Services

To: PERS Employers
Date: 5/7/2009 10:53 AM
Subject: PERS: Clarification on Item 2 in the May 2009 Employer Update.

Dear PERS employer,

PERS has received questions about Item 2 in the May 2009 Employer Update. The "freeze" on Social
Security number changes means that employers should not make changes to Social Security numbers in
EDX after Thursday, May 14, 2009. The prohibition on Social Security number changes will be effective
until EDX Release 5.0 is installed. We anticipate that Social Security number changes can be done
beginning Monday, June 15, 2009. Limiting Social Security number changes ensures the stabilization of
data to be moved from RIMS, our "legacy" database, to the jClarety database during the installation of
EDX Release 5.0.

Best regards,
PERS Employer OCE Team
pers-employer.info.services@state.or.us
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